Ortiz, William

From: Suarez, Cristina

Sent: Thursday, November 15, 2018 2:32 PM

To: Ortiz, William

Cc: Ramos, Miriam; Cabrera, Suramy; Spain, Dona
Subject: 134 Florida Avenue

Will:

As discussed, we are exploring potential options and funding sources for the restoration of certain historic properties in the
MacFarlane neighborhood so that they can be brought into compliance. Accordingly, please continue this case pending our
research and further discussion.

Thanks,
Cristina

Cristina M. Sudrez

Deputy City Attorney & City Prosecutor
City of Coral Gables

405 Biltmore Way, 3rd Floor

Coral Gables, Florida 33134

Main Phone: (305) 460-5218

Direct Dial: (305) 476-7231

Email: csuarez@coralgables.com
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